
 

July 14, 2022 

Web Announcement 2844 

 
COVID-19 UNWIND:  New COVID-19 Unwind Resources Available 
Providers and partners are requested to reach out to Nevada Medicaid recipients/members with messages 
regarding the importance of updating their addresses.  New suggested social media messages are now added to 
flyers, emails and other resources posted on the Member Outreach web page.  It is suggested that the social media 
messages be combined with images, links to flyers, and be posted in a regular rotation until the end of the Public 
Health Emergency is announced. 

Providers are encouraged to adjust the messaging to appeal to their specific members.  For assistance or questions 
regarding this messaging, please contact Nevada Medicaid Public Information Officer, Ky Plaskon.  Contact 
information is available on the Member Outreach page. 

For additional COVID-19 information, please see the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) COVID-
19 webpage at:  https://dhcfp.nv.gov/covid19/.   

As a reminder, anyone can sign up to receive emails directly from Nevada Medicaid about a variety of topics.  
ListServs are available for members and providers here.   

 

https://dhcfp.nv.gov/Pgms/CPT/COVID-19/MemberOutreach/
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/covid19/
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/Resources/NevadaMedicaidUpdate/NevadaMedicaidUpdate/

